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May 13, 2019 

 
Greetings and congratulations on Falun Dafa’s 27th Anniversary! 

 
We join you as you celebrate another great year of work promoting harmony and goodwill in                

society with Falun Gong practitioners, supporters, families and friends in over 100 countries             

worldwide and as Falun Dafa Association continues to strengthen their commitment to peace             

around the world. 

 
In Toronto and in our neighbourhoods, we are privileged to be able to fully enjoy the values of a                   

society modeled on openness and freedom. We recognize the importance of the same             

principles of Falun Dafa; truthfulness, compassion and tolerance. 

  

 

 


